10 MEMBERS OF THE 30CIETY:

The Ennual Meeting of the Vashington State Historical Society will be held at
the Museum April 4th, 1959, beginning at 2:80 P.M. The business session and program
will be followed by light refreshments, with a chance for members to tour the Museum
and to inspect the new exhibits,

An interesting program is planned. Representatives from many Wasi.ington com-
munities which have participated in the COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM sronsored by
the Tniversity of Washington will be present., Chairmen of several of it : History
Committees which produced a local history of the community participating will take
part in a panel discussion., The discussion will center upon the problems of gathering
and writing local history,

Your new director is hopeful that a good number of the members will bé present
for this mesting, so that we msy get acquainted, and you mey have an oprortunity to
learn about the many new features which have been instituted in the work of the
state society.

RENO ODLIN, PRESIDENT
BRUCE LE ROY, DIRECTOR



